
I have followed the Stibnite Gold Project now for several years. My family vacations every summer at 

the Warm Lake North Shore Lodge. I am in full support of the project. I love the fact that the land 

and rivers will be restored to repair damage from past mining efforts. I also love that the future 

mining will be performed in an environmentally friendly manner. Perhaps most importantly I love 

the fact that this mine is a domestic supply source for Antimony, one of many critical minerals that 

the USA needs to be able to supply ourselves rathe than relying on foreign nations for the supply, 

some of which are not our friends. 

Not to mention all of the benefits to the local communities. 

I am in full support of the Stibnite Gold Project. 

Doug Dempsey 


